
School and Creche sections closed 

 

Parents may please note that Dolna 

Day School & Creche will remain 

closed on Friday the 25th. because of 

the cyclone DANA that is expected to 

make landfall which will lead to severe 

inconvenience to all those who use 

public conveyance including trains. 

Creche services will not be available 

and extra-curricular classes scheduled 

in the evening will also be OFF. 
 


